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TEMPORARY CLOSURE 
US-83 South of Sterling 

**REOPENED** 

 
CLOSURE:   US-83 

LOCATION:  1 mile south of Sterling at mile marker 64, at 5th Ave NE 

REASON:   Serious-Injury Crash 

DURATION:  3 ½ hours 

TEMPORARY RE-ROUTE:  275th St SE, Lincoln Rd, Burleigh Highway 10 

NARRATIVE:  

US-83 opened at 11:00 pm.  A serious-injury crash between a semi and a dirt bike happened 

at 7:30pm CT on US-83 at the intersection of 5th Ave NE (US83 mm 64).  The driver of the dirt 

bike was airlifted to Bismarck.  US-83 is closed at this location until the scene can be cleared.  

The road is expected to open at 11:00 pm CT on Sunday, July 28, 2024. 

 

 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Jenna Clawson Huibregtse, jclawson@nd.gov,  701-712-1621                                                                                                                             

     
 


